Subject: RE: please confirm

From: Victoria D Roeding < Victoria.D.Roeding@kp.org>

Date: 10/27/2020, 2:31 PM

To: Phil Rice <phil.rice@mkgappraisal.com>

Mr. Rice,

I have forwarded on your emails to both Managers in our department for review. They will get back to me soon on the next steps for you. Thank you. Vicki

----Original Message----

From: Phil Rice <phil.rice@mkgappraisal.com>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 2:46 PM

To: Victoria D Roeding Victoria.D.Roeding@kp.org

Subject: please confirm

Caution: This email came from outside Kaiser Permanente. Do not open attachments or click on links if you do not recognize the sender.

I'm a little concerned that I have not heard back from you at all. I would still like to have a face to face meeting, and I am hoping to do that some time next week. And I am hoping to have the meeting with you. When we spoke on the phone, I thought things sounded encouraging. I seem to recall, we agreed that at a minimum, you would agree to confirm that you received my email if I asked you to. I did not ask you to when I sent the rough outline, but I am asking you to now, at a minimum, send a reply email, or call, to confirm you got this email.

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using or disclosing its contents. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them. Thank you.